
P R O M OT I N G  F I N A N C I A L  I N C LUS I O N  A N D  
T H E  VA LU E  O F  T H E  M E T I C A L  

COMMUNIQUÉ

LIBRARY REOPENS TO THE PUBLIC

Maputo, August 1, 2023

We hereby announce to all interested parties that the Library of 
the Banco de Moçambique has been reopened to the public.

Find the library on the 17th �oor of the parking building (silo-auto) 
at the new premises of the bank, reached through Rua Consiglieri 
Pedroso.

Working hours are Monday to Friday between 8:30 a.m. and 
3:30 p.m.


